
 

BISHOP WORDSWORTH’S SCHOOL FOUNDATION 

 

22 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Can any Mums and Dads possibly help us with the following?  

• We need  2-3 people to help us build a Wine Bar one evening! 

 

• We need 4-6 parents to help staff the Wine Bar and serve drinks at the Summer 

Ball ( Saturday 14th July) and to serve teas at our World Cup Final Event (Sunday 

15th July) 

 

• We need raffle prizes 

 

• Could you bake a cake/scones/biscuits for the Cup Final? 

 

• Are you creative? Would you like to come and help us decorate the marquee? 

 

 

We have a busy weekend coming up in July with our Grand Summer Ball on Saturday 

14th July (which is now sold out) and a Day of Sport on Sunday 15th July when we will be 

showing the World Cup Final preceded by the Wimbledon Mens’ Singles Final on a big 

screen in the marquee. All these events will help raise much needed funds for the 

school. 

If you can help with any of these please contact:  

 

Stephanie Atwood-Swann 

Alumni Development and Events Manager 

Bishop Wordsworth’s School Foundation 

Tel 07732 105 009 

Email sas@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

www.bws-foundation.org.uk 



Join us at Bishop’s on

Sunday 15th July
for a 

Day of Sport 

Live on a Huge Screen on the
Head Master’s Lawn

Wimbledon Mens’ Final + 
World Cup Final
from 1pm – 7pm

Beer Tent + Wine & Pimms + 
Afternoon teas on the lawn

FIFA WORLD CUP FINAL LIVE
Sunday 15th July

Head Master’s Lawn
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